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Breakfast meeting of the pilots. 

 
DATE:  Tuesday  April 24, 2018 

 

Well it was a good breakfast with a bit of a meeting and a visit to 

the Fenwick Model Railroad. 

 

We had 22 pilot members out for breakfast and 1 lovely lady that 

was able to join us. A big thank you to Sandee Gaylor for taking 

the time to be with us. 

A further big thank you to Mark Leonard for arranging the visit to 

the model railroad club. 

These pictures give some idea of the fantastic layout this club has. 

When I downloaded the pictures I was shocked to find out that I 

didn't take any pictures at the breakfast. 

Old age got me again. 

We did get to sing happy birthday to Andy, and I believe everyone 

had a good meal, good time and are really ready to get flying. 

Indoor flyers remember the AGM meeting on Saturday & 

Sunday April 28 & 29 at the Mariott  in Niagara Falls.  If you 

need more info call Andy @ 905 - 321 9099 

The Grand River Dinner Cruise, May25th is a go and please 

get your money to me a.s.a.p. You can call me  @ 905 - 736 

9242 for more info. 











 
 

 

Thanks guys. 

 

Bob 

 


